
Futurity Scheme  2023-2024. 

 

NFPBCS will be running another round of the Futurity Scheme thanks to funding from HLS 

Yearling colts are invited to the Grading Day on 30th Sept at Beaulieu Road to be assessed, with the 

successful colts being offered grazing through until the 2 yr old inspections April 2024.There are plans 

to secure grazing but if the grazing is not available owners will be given a winter premium of £250 

payable when they come forward for inspection in April. The colts will also be parentage tested and 

tested for PSSM1 before being accepted, funded by the scheme. It will be expected that the yearlings 

are handled and halter broken before the initial assessment on Sept 30th 

If these colts pass their inspection and vetting for licencing in April 2024 they will also receive a 

second premium of £250 

There will be a similar scheme for colt foals to be assessed on Sept 30th but these will stay on their 

owners premises for the winter and provided they are presented as yearlings in April a winter 

payment will be made of £250. Successful yearlings will enter the Futurity grazing through until April 

inspections 2025. Before being accepted the colts will also be parentage tested and tested for 

PSSM1, funded by the scheme. 


